
PRESS STATEMENT 

We have read with concern, recent press reports that the Asian Youth Movement 

were involved in an incident at Bradford University. 

Members of our organisation did attend the meeting. Our members did not 

orchestrate the violence that took place, and were not involved in any 

attack directed towards the M.P. 

The community and the relevant authorities know that the AYM is not a senseless 

'rent-a-mob'. 

We do not agree with Mr Carlisle's views. However, we can fully understand 

the rage of those people he has attacked and insulted. 

We hope that in the future the national press are as vociferous on highlighting 

the racist attacks and murders of black people both here at home and abroad, 

in countries such as South Africa. 

The AYM are seeking legal advice on some of the libellous statements made 

to date. 

Contact: Junior Rashid Bradford 731896 


